
 

 

 
 

 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
Industry Assessments 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
By email: Ania.Dorocinska@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Attention: Ania Dorocinska 
 
Re: Notification of S4.55(1A) modification application - Steelforce Warehouse Facility 
(SSD 8900 MOD 1) 
 
Thank you for providing Liverpool City Council with the opportunity to provide comment on the 
proposed extension of operating hours for the Steelforce Warehouse Facility at Skyline Crescent, 
Horningsea Park. Council officers have reviewed the submitted plans and documentation, and 
raise no objections to the proposed development. Council would request that other conditions of 
consent from the previous determination, not relating to the hours of operation, are carried over 
as appropriate.  
 
If you have any questions please contact Kweku Aikins, Strategic Planner on 8711 7416. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ian Stendara  
Executive Planner  
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